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Council, submitted on 22 March 2022. 

MM9/22 MEADOWBANK EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT 
PRECINCT OPENING COMMUNICATIONS - Mayor, 
Councillor Jordan Lane        

File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP22/238 
The new Meadowbank Education and Employment Precinct is due to open on 26 
April 2022. This major investment in education infrastructure will affect traffic and 
parking in the vicinity of the new schools.  

Following discussions with representatives of the school community, it was agreed 
that Council could assist in improving awareness of traffic and parking rules, 
access to the schools and reducing the impacts on surrounding residents to ensure 
a safe environment for students, parents, teachers, and the broader City of Ryde 
community.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

That Council:- 

(a) Produce an education campaign to inform Meadowbank residents and the
school community of:-

(i) Parking and traffic rules around schools

(ii) Tips for students to get to and from school safely

(iii) Key contacts to report future issues with parking and transport
management.

(b) Provide information in key community languages.

(c) Share resources on the Meadowbank Education and Employment Precinct
between Council’s Road Safety Officer and Schools Infrastructure NSW’s
Project Travel Coordinator.

(d) Fund the campaign from the Transport Base Budget.

ATTACHMENTS 
There are no attachments for this report. 

Report Prepared By: 

Councillor Jordan Lane 
Mayor
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